Liquor Licensing Board meeting
cancelled

The following is issued on behalf of the Liquor Licensing Board:
Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at suitable
intervals:

The Liquor Licensing Board announced that as the Tropical Cyclone
Warning Signal No.8 is in force, the Liquor Licensing Board meeting
originally scheduled for 9.45 a.m. today (October 13) in the Conference Room
in Room 102, 1/F, 258 Queen's Road East, Wan Chai is now cancelled.
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